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Value for the half term 

Forgiveness 

 

Book Fair 

We are thrilled to announce our upcoming Book Fair, which will take place from Monday, 

17th March to Thursday, 20th March. This exciting event will be held right here at our school, 

offering a fantastic opportunity for children to explore and purchase a wide variety of books. 

The Book Fair is designed to foster a love of reading among our students, encouraging them 

to discover new authors, genres, and stories. There will be something for everyone, from 

captivating picture books for younger readers to thrilling novels for older students. It's the 

perfect chance to build up personal libraries and find new favourites. 

Children can visit the Book Fair after school, and we encourage parents to accompany them 

and share in the joy of book shopping. With a diverse selection of books available, we’re sure 

every child will find something that sparks their interest and imagination. 



Red Nose Day 

 

It's time to get excited because Red Nose Day is just around the corner! On Friday, 21st 

March, our school is joining in the fun to raise money for a great cause. So, mark your 

calendars and start planning your outfits because it's going to be a blast! 

On this special day, all children are invited to leave their uniforms at home and come to 

school dressed in their own clothes. The wackier, the better! Whether you want to rock a 

superhero costume, your favourite football top, or just your comfiest pair of jeans, the choice 

is yours. And the best part? All it takes is a £1 donation to join in on the fun! 

Red Nose Day isn't just about having a great time; it's about making a difference in the lives 

of those who need it most. By participating, we're supporting Comic Relief and their amazing 

work to end poverty and injustice both in the UK and around the world. 

So, let's come together as a school community to show our support and make this Red Nose 

Day the best one yet. Don't forget to bring your £1 donation and your biggest smile. We can't 

wait to see everyone’s fabulous outfits! 

See you on the 21st of March for a day of fun, laughter, and making a difference! 

Mother's Day Service 

We are thrilled to invite you to a very special event that ’s sure to warm your hearts and 

celebrate the wonderful mothers in our community. On Friday, 28th March at 10 am, our 

children in Year 3 will be leading a Mother’s Day service at Holy Trinity Church on Birchfield 

Road. 



This special service, crafted with love and care by our talented Year 3 students, will be 

dedicated to the amazing mothers who do so much for us every day. It ’s a wonderful 

opportunity for our students to showcase their talents and express their gratitude. 

We warmly welcome all parents to join us for this joyous occasion. Your presence will make 

the day even more meaningful for our children and will undoubtedly bring a smile to the 

faces of all the wonderful mothers. 

So, mark your calendars and join us at Holy Trinity Church to celebrate Mother ’s Day 

together. Let’s come together as a community to honour and appreciate the incredible 

mothers among us. 

Looking forward to seeing you there! 

Pre-loved uniform 

 

As we continue to navigate through the academic year, I am delighted to share with you an 

initiative that truly embodies the spirit of our school community. It is with great pleasure 

that I announce the availability of pre-loved uniforms for families in need. 

At Holy Trinity, we have always prided ourselves on our strong sense of community and our 

commitment to supporting one another. This initiative is a testament to that ethos, 

demonstrating how we can come together to make a positive impact on the lives of our 

pupils and their families. 

The concept of pre-loved uniforms is simple yet powerful. It involves the collection and 

redistribution of gently used school uniforms to families who may be facing financial 



challenges. This not only helps to alleviate the financial burden on these families but also 

promotes sustainability by giving new life to previously worn uniforms. 

We understand that the cost of school uniforms can be a significant expense for many 

families, particularly in the current economic climate. By offering pre-loved uniforms, we 

hope to ensure that every child in our school has access to the appropriate attire, allowing 

them to feel comfortable and confident as they engage in their learning journey. 

This initiative also presents an excellent opportunity for our pupils to learn about the 

importance of recycling, reusing, and reducing waste. It aligns perfectly with our school's 

values of compassion, responsibility, and environmental awareness. 

We are immensely grateful to all the families who have generously donated their outgrown 

or unused uniforms. Your contributions have made this initiative possible and will make a 

real difference to those in need within our school community. 

For families who would like to access the pre-loved uniforms, please do not hesitate to reach 

out to our school office and ask for Miss Khan. We assure you that all requests will be 

handled with the utmost discretion and sensitivity. 

Diary Dates - 2024-2025 

Monday 17th March - Thursday 20th March - Book Fair in school 

Friday 28th March - 10am Mothering Sunday Service in Church led by Year 3 

Tuesday 8th April - 10am Easter Service in Church led by Year 4 

Thursday 10th April - Children break up from school for Easter 

Friday 11th April - Teacher Day 

Monday 14th April - Friday 25th April - Easter Holiday 

Monday 28th April - Children return to school 

Thursday 22nd May - Children break up for half term 



Friday 23rd May - Teacher Day 

Monday 26th May - Friday 30th May - Half term 

Monday 2nd June - Children return to school 

Friday 18th July - Children break up for summer 
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